
 

FEATURED  EVENTS  
AND  FLY-INS 

(CHECK OUR WEBSITE FOR MORE 
DETAILS) 

• UNMANNED CANADA 2017 NOV 1-3 

TORONTO, CANADA 

• OLDS/DIDSBURY, AB  MONTHLY FLY-IN 

SECOND SATURDAY OF EACH MONTH 

0900-1300 

• LETHBRIDGE SPORTS FLYERS WEEKLY 

BREAKFAST SATURDAYS  07:30 
 

HAVE AN EVENT YOU WOULD LIKE FEATURED IN OUR 

NEXT QUARTERLY NEWSLETTER OR ON OUR WEBSITE?  

PLEASE SEND YOUR REQUEST TO 

INFO@ALBERTAAVIATIONCOUNCIL.COM  

SUBJECT: NEWSLETTER 

 

MEMBERS CORNER 

ARE YOU A CURRENT MEMBER? 
 

WE HAVE RECENTLY ADDED A MEMBERS AREA 

TO OUR WEBSITE WHERE YOU CAN ACCESS 

INFORMATION AND LINKS TO THE 

INTERNATIONAL HOTEL DISCOUNTS.  USE THE 

EMAIL YOU SUBSCRIBED WITH TO GAIN ACCESS 

TO THIS AREA. 

 

WANT TO GAIN THESE BENEFITS?  JOIN THE AAC 

TODAY BY GOING TO OUR WEBSITE. 

October, November, December 2017 

 

Our Voice and Becoming a Source of Information 
 

Liaison Relationships 
Here are some of the organizations that your Board is currently dialoguing with: 

Canadian Council for Aviation & Aerospace (CCAA) – Bill Werny, Chairman 

Government of Alberta – Bill Werny, Chairman 

The Canadian Owners and Pilots Association (COPA) – Bram Tilroe, Vice Chair 

Transport Canada – Ray Pritlove, Director 
 

Reaching Beyond Alberta’s Borders 
In September, we received an email from a tutor in Colorado.  Here’s what it read: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
We want to thank Tyler and Miss Seebeck for finding us and for helping us provide you with 

even more information about aviation history. 

FROM THE BOARD 

Looking for a way to become actively 

involved in the AAC?   

 

We’re looking for individuals who want 

to be advocates of the Alberta Aviation 

community on all levels of government – 

local, provincial, federal. 

 

Consider becoming an AAC Board 

member. 

INFO@ALBERTAAVIATIONCOUNCIL.COM       780-890-0006       WWW.ALBERTAAVIATIONCOUNCIL.COM 

Copyright © 2017 Alberta Aviation Council.  All rights reserved. 

Greetings from Colorado:) I just wanted to send a quick thank you...one of my tutoring students was doing research for an 

aviation project yesterday and he ended up on your web page (this page http://www.albertaaviationcouncil.com/aviation-

heritage-links/). Tyler thought we should tell someone that we were using the links there:) he found some excellent 

information for his project so thank you! And we thought we should return the favor so Tyler picked out another aviation 

resource that he found interesting..."World War II Aircraft" - https://www.e-aircraftsupply.com/articles/world-war-ii-

aircraft.aspx 

It's got some great info on World War II pilots & aviation and he thought it would be a cool addition to the aircraft 

enthusiast section on that page he found... would you be able to add it? Tyler would be thrilled to see that his suggestion 

was helpful & I'd love to show him at his next tutoring session:) Thanks again and take care! 

Sincerely, 

Tyler & Miss Seebeck 


